
 

 

Animal Commission Minutes 

 
July 9, 2014 

 
Members present      Also Present 
M. Blake       S. Ellingson 
S. Nierenberg       C. Aaronson 
N. Tuder       P. Mcgloughnin, N.H.R. 
E. Leuchtner       S. Moore, P.D. 
 
A motion to accept the minutes was made by Commissioner Leuchtner and seconded by 
Commissioner Nierenberg. Motion carried. 
 
A motion to accept the Wardens report was made by Commissioner Nierenberg and 
seconded by Commissioner Leuchtner. Motion carried. 
 
Department report: ACO Ellingson said everything is going pretty good. He introduced 
Lt. Moore who is the liaison from the P.D. He will be attending the commission meetings 
from now on. ACO Ellingson also reported that MIS will be switching the license list to a 
web based system. AC will now have access to the license list. He also reported that the 
PD requested an inventory of all of the equipment at Animal Control. He was asked about 
trimming the trees in the back yard and he said it was something that needed to be done 
but PW was short people at this time. 
 
Commission report: Chairman Blake thanked all of the Commissioner that brought food 
to the meeting, for the shelter food bank. 
 
Volunteer update: ACO Ellingson reported that the cats and kittens have ringworm and 
the volunteers cant handle them for socialization. He also reported that they mostly use 
Snowflake for their Vet services because they are more accessible and cheaper than Dr. 
Weil. 
 
Paige Liptak Fund: Pat reported that she is still waiting to hear from “Bodies Place” as to 
what they need. A bench or equipment will be donated in Paige’s name. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Pat Liptak  


